July 7, 2008

Kate Spade

New York, NY 10075

Dear Debbie,

Just a quick note to let you know how much my daughter, Frances Bea and I enjoyed your Mozart for Children workshop at my home.

As a parent, I know how difficult it is to engage children in a "serious" activity, but you somehow figured out a way to make it seem effortless and fun at the same time.

Your uncanny ability to get them to focus was inspired by your unlimited patience and creativity. They were all participants in this exciting tapestry of characters drawn from great operas and figments of your imagination, choreographed to the sounds of some of our greatest composers.

At a time when kids are overwhelmed with so many distractions, it is hard to find a quality program that encompasses fundamental artistic values—qualities you so beautifully instill in our children.

I am happy that Bea and the other children of the group were exposed to your innovative music class, and grateful to you for bringing the joy of music into their hearts.

Warm regards,

Kate Spade